Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurech Street, E.C. 3.

22nd July, 1957.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received yowr letter of the 19th
i{nstant enclosing plans of the switehboards proposed for
Lessrs. John I. Thornycroft & Co's Yard No«1172, and
have to acquaint you that these plans do not indicate any
control apparatus for the 2 IV generator shown on the wiring
diagrem previously submittede.

T shall therefore be glad if you will furnish
me with perticulars as te

the purpose this genmerator s to serve,
whether it will be run in parallel with the
main generator, and

whether the D.P.cireult bresker; showm on the
wiring diagram, will not be mounted on the main
switehboarde.

The plans are being retained in the meantime.

I am, D.ar Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

SOUTHAMPTON «
Secretary.




